Mey 20, 1936

H
Dear Dr BLiener,

Thank you for the two papers on Allergic Disenss.

and for the suggestions you have made for shortening the
first papers I think in some ceses you have exoised more

than is necessary. I will see that the twe papsra go
into the Amnals,either in the mame or in consecutive numbers,

Yours sincerely,



